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          January 2019 
 

 
 
Fighting for Fisherman’s Access to Beaches, Ponds, Rivers and Harbors 
  
Falmouth Fishermen’s Association  
P.O. Box 832  
Falmouth, MA 02541 
falmouthfishermens@gmail.com 
 
2019 Board of Directors:  
President:  Keith Roberts        Newsletter: Steve Ferreira     Vice President : Kevin Downs 
Beach Access:  Don Hoffer  Secretary:  Steve Ferreira       Merchandise:  Kevin Griffin  
Treasurer:  Bruce Bumpus      Herring:  Lou Turner   Membership: Open  
Saltwater: Brian Curry            Historian : Open           Librarian: Charlie Peterson  
Barnstable County League: Rep. Open                               Facebook and SM :  Mitch Buck 

Freshwater and Tournament 
Director: Open 
Past President: John Dillon 

 
 

Monthly Meetings: 
Meetings are held the first Tuesday of the month. Social hour starts at 6:00 PM with food and 
beverages available for purchase from restaurant with meeting starting at 7:00 PM.  
 

Location:  
Bucatino Restaurant and Wine Bar  
7 Nathan Ellis Hwy 
North Falmouth, MA 02556  
 
December Speakers: 
 
No meeting was held in December, instead an outstanding Christmas party was held on 
December 4th. Great food, drink and merriment was had by all.  
 
Looking forward to 2019 and some great fishing with you all.  
 
NO MEETING IN JANUARY!!! 
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Next Month’s Speaker(s) 
 
Our February speaker will be Dick Fincher of Phase II Lures. He will give a 20% discount for 
purchased or ordered items at the meeting. Dick will discuss how lures are made and fished for 
best results. 
 
2018 Fishing tournament winners will receive their engraved trophies at the February meeting. 
For 2019, all paid members will automatically be entered in the three tournaments. Trout, Striper 
and Blue fish. Members must submit a photo of the fish and tape measure with a dated FFA Fish 
Card. Please post your fish on Facebook or email it to me within two weeks of the catch for your 
fish to be considered.  Winners will have bragging rights for the year, have their name engraved 
on the trophy with a mention in the Falmouth Enterprise.  
 
Discussion about the upcoming FFA fishing trips will be top on the list for this next meeting. We 
are working on a spot to fish the canal in May and will have a location and date depending moon 
phase and tide in the spring. Don't forget the April Haddock party boat trip out of Plymouth and 
a trip fishing the beaches in June or July.  
 
 
Merchandise Prices 
Hooded sweatshirts $25 
Long sleeve tees $22 
Tee’s $20 
Hats $20 
 
 
 


